
November 4, 2020 

Dear FCA Childcare and Preschool Families, 

We would like to take a moment to remind you that all parents and visitors to our 
building are required to wear a mask during pick up and drop off.  We have kept you 
informed since our reopening that masks are required; however, we are taking this 
opportunity to send out this official reminder because we have been asked a few 
questions recently. 

Working together we can keep FCA in compliance with state orders and our building 
policy. Our goal is to keep our programming open and safe for the entire FCA 
community.  The FCA K-12 Reopening Plan and the Knights’ Pledge (both located on 
the FCA website), in addition to the policies and procedures specific to the Childcare 
and Preschool that were emailed to you throughout the reopening period, are all part 
of  FCA policy and must be followed by all member of the FCA community.  Thanks so 
much for your cooperation in this matter. 

 


